
I am writing in support of the House Resolution No. 7217 and 7218 and 
against House Concurrent Resolution No. 7256.


Our students are suffering anxiety, learning loss, speech delays, and 
reading delays. It is time to get the masks off. 

I support my fellow community members who choose to continue 
masking and I realize this transition to normal may be an emotional one 
for many, however, we can no longer hold our children back for fear.  


Many other states are paving the way... Let’s join them here in Rhode 
Island and show that we are ready to help our kids get back to normal.


Sincerely,

Amy Forbes

11 Adams Point Road	

401-578-1826


